
WINNEBAGO COUNTY 
PLANNING & ZONING COMMITTEE 

PUBLIC HEARING 
September 6th, 2019 

7:30 A.M. 
County Administration Building 

3rd Floor Conference Room 
Oshkosh, WI 

 

PRESENT: Supervisors: Thomas Egan, Ben Joas, Brian Defferding, Robert Keller and 
Maribeth Gabert.   

 Emmett Simkowski (Code Enforcement Officer) Brian O’Rourke (Land Use 
Planner) Karen Fredrick (Court reporter) and guests present. 

  
 

1. Winnebago County - Land Use Plan Amendment. 
 
The meeting was called to order by Tom Egan at 7:30 A.M. to adjourn the hearing that 
took place on August 27th 2019. 

 
Tom Egan asked if anyone would like to make a statement, Brian O’Rourke stated that, 
if approved, the new plan would be implemented in January 2020 being the previous 
plan expires at the end of 2019. 

 
No further testimony was given.  

 
 

ADJOURNMENT 
 
MOTION by Ben Joas, seconded by Maribeth Gabert, to adjourn the public hearing.  Motion 
carried 5-0. Meeting adjourned at 7:33AM 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Emmett Simkowski 
Recording Secretary 


